18 February 2011

Our Ref: IAT/ME/F11/3425

General Medical Council

3 Hardman Street Manchester M3 3AW

Telephone: 0161 923 6200 Facsimile: 0161 923 6201 Email: gmc@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

F.A.O. Dr Helen Bright

By E-mail only

Dear Dr Bright

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)

Thank you for your e-mail of 23 January 2011 in which you ask for information about any [fitness to practise] cases where GMC staff have been disciplined for failing to declare a religious conflict of interest.

In accordance with Section 1(1)(a) of the FOIA I can confirm that we do not hold any records of this nature.

Yours sincerely

Mark Ellen

Information Access Team

7. [

Registration and Resources Directorate

Direct Line: 0161 923 6347 E-mail: mellen@gmc-uk.org